
    

March 9, 2020 
 
Rob Banks 
Ellicott Development, 5001 Group, LLC 
295 Main Street, Suite 210 
Buffalo, New York 14203 
 
Dear Mr. Banks: 
 

Re: Chemical Bulk Storage (CBS) Program  
       Facility Inspection - 6 NYCRR Parts 595-599 

            CBS # 9-000229, Insp # 65577 
            5001 Group, LLC 

       Wood Treaters of Buffalo Co. 
            100 Botsford Place 
             Buffalo, New York 14216    
       
 
 On January 12, 2018, I visited the above facility to determine compliance with 
New York State’s Chemical Bulk Storage regulations.  A Notice of Violations letter was 
issued on January 12, 2018 as a result of this inspection.  I have reviewed the 
responses you submitted on May 31, 2018.  All violations noted during the inspection 
have been corrected.   
 
 Note that the inspection may not have disclosed all violations that exist at this 
site.  You are responsible for ensuring that the entire facility is in compliance with 
applicable requirements. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (716) 851-7220 or 
<peter.reuben@dec.ny.gov> 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Peter A. Reuben 
      Environmental Chemist 2 
      NYSDEC, R9 
 
ec: Mary McIntosh, Regional Spills Geologist 
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